St John's Primary School and Nursery



Head Teacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road Kenilworth Warwickshire CV8 1FS

01926 854450 www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

24th October 2014

Dear Parents and Carers,

CHRISTMAS LUNCH – FRIDAY 12TH DECEMBER 2014

Further to our letter dated 17th October 2014, we felt it would be useful to clarify arrangements for Christmas lunch on Friday 12th December 2014.

Nursery

Nursery children are invited to join us for Christmas lunch. The cost of lunch (£2.05) will be in addition to the lunchtime / additional afternoon session fees. This must be booked and paid for in advance no later than the morning of Wednesday 5th November.

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

We will assume that every child in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be having a Christmas lunch unless you inform us otherwise. If you wish your child to receive a Christmas lunch, you need do nothing else. If your child will not be having a Christmas lunch, please notify us no later than Wednesday 5th November. There will be no charge to children in these year groups.

Key Stage Two - Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

The cost to our KS2 children will be £2.05 per child.

If your child does not normally have a hot dinner on a Friday: Please return the original reply slip to indicate that your child would like a Christmas lunch. This must be booked and paid for in advance no later than the morning of Wednesday 5th November.

If your child normally has a hot dinner on a Friday: Please still return the original reply slip to indicate that your child would like a Christmas lunch. There will be no additional cost over and above the regular lunch payment for the next half term. If, for any reason, your child does not want a Christmas lunch, please let us know.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Weir and Mrs L Morris

Admin Assistants